DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

Bill Tucker, Director of Education and Secretary

2011 December 15

Dear Parents/Guardians at Clara Brenton, Eagle Heights, Orchard Park and Sherwood Forest Public
Schoals:

Below you will find revised dates regarding the Boundary Review process for your schools. Please note that
these revisions have been made in order to allow the Administrative Report to the Board to inform parents
and/or community members who may wish to give input to the Board of Trustees.

2012 January 10:
Administrative Report to the Board, W|th recommendations, considering results of parental input forms.

2012 January 24:

Opportunity for members of the public to present to the Board of Trustees.

The following link provides a direct route to the Presenters' Package form and related by-laws.
. http:/fiwww .tvdsbh.calfiles/78949/presenters_package_dec2011.pdf

Please note that the Presenters' Package must be received by Sharron Christie in Corporate Services no
later than 2012 January 11, if there is a desire to give input to the Board of Trustees.

- via fax at 519-452-2256

- e-mail s.christie@tvdsb.on.ca

- postal service: 1250 Dundas Street, London, ON, N5W 5P2

2012 February 7:
Decision by Board of Trustees regarding future boundaries for the school communities.

Sincerely,

Marion Moynihan
Superintendent of Education
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